

October 29, 2019

Peter Shahid Sent Via E-Mail

Dear Councilman Shahid,

The Charleston Home Builders Association would like to thank you for taking the time to speak with our organization regarding your candidacy for public office. As stewards of the homebuilding industry throughout Charleston, Berkeley, Dorchester and Colleton counties we truly appreciate your willingness to speak with our staff and members regarding issues in the Lowcountry.

We write to you today to inform you the association's Legislative Committee and Board of Directors have reviewed your candidacy and approved the following recommendation in the upcoming election to our general membership.

Following a careful evaluation of all candidates in your race, the CHBA endorses you for public office. You are the only candidate in your race to receive the association's endorsement. Based on our conversations, we find you to be the candidate most likely to understand the issues facing our building community and willingness to maintain an open and honest dialog with the constituents you will serve.

Should you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our association at any time.

Sincerely,

Patrick Arnold
Executive Director

Charleston Home Builders Association

Candidate Ratings Guide

<u>Endorsed |</u> The most qualified candidate to serve in a given race as related the homebuilding industry's concerns <u>Qualified |</u> A candidate that satisfied all the requirements of a suitable candidate No Position | A candidate interviewed that did not meet the standards of endorsed or qualified